From: Ginger Schenk

To: info@slocleanair.org

Subject: Oceano Dunes

Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 3:20:08 PM
Hi,

Im writing you today in support of “no net loss” of recreation area at Oceano Dunes. Every acre taken at this point is
devastating to the park. | own a home in Arroyo Grande and 2 businesses in Grover Beach and our favorite family
recreation is at Oceano Dunes OHV park. We are so fortunate to be one of the ONLY places in the country that can
offer sooooo many types of recreation in one area from off roading, bonfires, hiking, bird watching, jet skiing,
horseback riding, fishing, whale watching, there is something for everyone and | beg you to please not take any of
these opportunities away from families because of a small group of retired people who do not like our form of
recreation and purchased homes in one of the windiest, sandy areas and now want to change mother nature to suit
their needs which is impossible. We all know that even if there were no people in the dunes, the sand will blow and
will not all of a sudden be better.

I have a lot invested in this community and | worry about the economic impact of strangling this park to nothing.
The recently released Economic Impact Report states 73% of users of the park are families with kids. How
incredible is that?

| also read that Trilogy is wanting to expand, if there is truly a problem (that is supposedly killing people) then how
could there even be discussions of building MORE homes in this dangerous area?

Please do not close any of the park without opening other areas for no net loss.

Thank you,
Ginger Schenk
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